
Will we have to pay taxes if we accept
the Governance Agreement?

• Absolutely not. We will continue to be subject to 
Section 87 of the Indian Act. Our Chiefs are adamant 
that taxation by the Crown is foreign taxation, and 
will fight to ensure that will always be the case. The 
Governance Agreement will not abrogate from 
(overrule) or derogate from (diminish) our Aboriginal 
and Treaty Rights, including our right to tax 
exemption.

FAQ

governancevote.ca

Anishinaabe
Governance is...

Maintaining our tax exemption.


